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Press Release 

ilh Essen, 3 May 2022 

Wilhelmshaven LNG terminal: 
Application documents submitted for planning approval 
procedure for Wilhelmshaven pipeline link 

 

 

On 29 April 2022, transmission system operator OGE submitted its application 

documents for planning approval for the Wilhelmshaven Pipeline Link (WAL). 

The competent authority is the State Office for Mining, Energy and Geology 

(LBEG). The public participation procedure is scheduled to start on 3 May. The 

application documents will be available in electronic form on the LBEG website 

and the Lower Saxony EIA Portal for public inspection from 5 May to 7 June 

2022. Moreover, the planning documents will be made available as an 
additional source of information for inspection at the municipalities concerned. 

This will give citizens affected by and/or interested in the project the opportunity 

to become involved in the planning approval procedure. The planning approval 

procedure is scheduled to be completed at the end of August 2022. OGE will 

provide further updates on the planning approval progress. 

 

Construction of the new pipeline is aimed at quickly diversifying the sources of 

gas supply and will require close cooperation between politicians, authorities, 
society including the affected landowners and tenants as well as OGE. OGE 

plans to complete the WAL pipeline to the Wilhelmshaven LNG terminal by the 

end of 2022. It will be approximately 26 km long, one metre in diameter 

(DN 1000) and will provide an initial annual capacity of 10 billion cubic metres. 

The end point will be the NETRA transmission pipeline near the Etzel gas 

storage facility. The NETRA tie-in will allow the gas to be shipped from the 

North Sea coast to the south and east of the country to replace Russian gas in 
the future. The pipeline will be designed to allow conversion to pure hydrogen at 

a future point in time. 
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About OGE 
OGE is one of Europe’s leading gas transmission system operators. With our 
pipeline network spanning approximately 12,000 kilometres, we transport gas 
throughout Germany. Our geographic location makes us the central link for gas 
flows across the European single market. 1,450 OGE employees ensure 
security of supply. We make our network available to all market participants in a 
transparent and non-discriminatory way in line with market needs. We enable 
energy supply. Today and in the energy mix of the future. 
 
For more information about the company, go to www.oge.net. 


